Lincolnwood Capital Project News
North Shore Outfall Sewer

This week, the landscaping subcontractor completed sod placement and
miscellaneous landscaping repairs throughout the project limits. The landscaper will
continue to water sod periodically throughout the next month until it is established.

Work next week primarily includes paving of the final asphalt surface course. The
contractor plans to grind the existing asphalit on Y Avenue from Drake
Avenue to the cul-de-sac west of Lawndale Avenue on Monday; they will also sweep
and clean all other areas of pavement. On Tuesday, they will place an oil primer early
in the morning before paving; Fresh Qil signs will be placed ahead of these areas.
Asphalt surface paving will begin on Tuesday morning and is anticipated to take two
days. Weather depending, all asphalt paving will be complete on Wednesday
afternoon. Residents will be able to drive on the new asphalt surface course as soon
as the paving operations have concluded.

Thank you to all residents for your patience during this project. Work is almost
complete!
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